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      6th September 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! I hope you all had a fantastic summer and chance to make the most of the 

lovely weather. Sadly, autumn seems to have set in already!  

 It has been lovely to welcome our new 

children and staff to school this week. The 

children have all been really keen to make 

sure they settle in and helped them get used to 

our routine. Ducklings were really keen to get 

onto the playground with everyone else this 

morning so hopefully they will be happier 

saying goodbye and going off to play next 

week, which will be just as tough for parents! 

All of the children seem to have settled really 

well into new classes. Teachers will be sending out class information over the next few weeks 

to let you know what they will be up to. Remember, if you have any questions or concerns 

please ask. 

              

As we said before the holiday, we will be celebrating Roald Dahl Day on Friday 13th 

September. We would love to see everyone dressed as a character from one his books. We 

will share some the fun we have had with you at Parent’s Assembly. We were excited to start 

our whole school shared story today, George’s Marvellous Medicine. The children will be 

enjoying more of his stories in their classes.  

Attendance was a bit of an issue this week with some holidays running over the start of 

term. Thankfully the class with the highest attendance was: 
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Ducklings with 100%. Fingers crossed for the other classes next week! 

Swimming  

Eagles will be our first class swimming this year. You should have received a permission 

form, please return it to school asap so everything is in place ready for Wednesday morning.  

Vacancy 

Sadly, Mrs Burrell our kitchen assistant from Edwards and Blake will be leaving later in the 

month. If you or anyone you know would be interested in applying for the role, please contact 

Edwards and Blake. Details attached.  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We will be supporting the village coffee morning again this year and will be having a Bake 

Sale on Friday 27th September. Any donations will be gratefully received!   

We are all looking forward to an exciting year ahead, we will let you know of any dates we 

plan as soon as we can!  

Best wishes,   

Jennie Müller 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 4th September 2019 Children return  

Friday 6th September 2019 No Parents Assembly 

Wednesday 11th September 2019 Eagles Swimming   

Friday 13th September 2019 Roald Dahl Day  

   First Parents Assembly of the year 2.45pm 

Wednesday 18th September 2019 Eagles Swimming   

Friday 20th September 2019 Neatherd and Northgate High Schools to visit Year 6 children 

Monday 23rd September 2019 Individual School Photos 

Wednesday 25th September 2019 Eagles Swimming   

Thursday 26th September 2019 Activ8 sessions start with Eagles 

    Macmillan Coffee Morning Yaxham Village Hall  

Friday 27th September 2019 Macmillan Bake Sale  

Wednesday 2nd October 2019 Eagles Swimming   

Wednesday 9th October 2019 Eagles Swimming   

Friday 11th October 2019 Harvest Festival 

Wednesday 16th October 2019 Eagles Swimming   

Friday 18th October 2019 School closes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

CATERING ASSISTANT REQUIRED 

 

For a local Contract Caterer at Yaxham VA 

 Primary School. 

Duties to include  

serving customers, food preparation,  

washing-up and general cleaning and kitchen duties 

 

Must have excellent customer service skills  

and be a real team player  

with a ‘CAN DO’ attitude 

 

Monday to Friday working,  

term time only. 

 

Good salary package to include  

Company benefits,  

Uniform provided  

and developmental training 

 

Please contact Derrol Waller  

for further details on 

 07876 638616 

or e-mail to dwaller@edwardsandblake.co.uk 
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